
 

 

       April 18, 2022 
        
 

Re: DAL NH 22-07 
Adult Day Health Care Program Survey 
Report 

 

Dear Nursing Home Administrator: 

          This letter is to notify you of the attached Adult Day Health Care Program Survey Report (PSR) 
questionniare which must be completed for each Adult Day Health Care Program that your facility 
operates. The questionnaire is based on New York State Title 10 NYCRR Part 425 and is used by the 
Department of Health as a resource document to determine regulatory compliance for your Adult Day 
Health Care Program. 
 
          The PSR is to be completed by the Adult Day Health Care Program for the period from 
reopening to April 12, 2022.  The completed PSR questionnaire must be emailed to the 
ADHCP.HCBS@health.ny.gov by May 15, 2022. 

          Nursing home administrators are required to certify the accuracy of the report. Thereafter, at the 
time of an onsite visit, the program will be given an opportunity to update the questionnaire. If you 
have any questions, please contact the appropriate Regional Office Program Director. 

          Thank you for your cooperation in submitting the completed PSR questionnaire on time, and 
your continued efforts to provide quality care and services to ADHCP registrants. 

 

                                                                                  Sincerely, 

 

Sheila McGarvey 
Director 
Division of Nursing Homes and ICF/IID 
Surveillance 
Center for Health Care Quality and Surveillance  
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